FOR THE OZARK PLAYGROUNDS AREA . 1390 KILOCYCLES . 500 WATTS

September 25, 1954

Mr. Maurice W. Nittler Box 94 Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Mr. Nittler:

Thank you very much for the fine report on our new radio station. We are very pleased to hear from you and appreciate your comments.

This is the newest station in thearea, and one of the very few that is remote controlled. Our studies are located above the American National Bank Building and the transmitter is about two miles west of Rogers.

We are using a 300 foot vertical radiator and a General Electric XTLA transmitter running (500 watts) half power. The remote control equipment is made by Gates and does a nice job.

Thanks again for the fine report.

Very truly yours,

Richard Ptemp

Richard P. Kemp, Engineer